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Ref: 1134/22  
 
14 March 2022 
 
 
 
Dear 
 
Re: Request Under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
 
Thank you for your request for information, which was received by the Nottinghamshire Office of the 
Police and Crime Commissioner on 15 February 2022. 
 
INFORMATION REQUESTED 
 
Please provide a copy of your Constabulary's asset register for all Constabulary owned land and 
buildings. 
 
Please advise if you intend to provide an up-to-date asset register on your website and if so when. 
 
RESPONSE 
 
Under S 1 (1) (a) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA), I can confirm that the 
Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner does hold the information you have 
requested. 
 
Please find below answers to your questions:- 
 
I have attached a copy of the assets register for Nottinghamshire Police. 
 
We have updated the Police and Crime Commissioner’s website with the latest asset register today. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your interest in the Nottinghamshire Office of 
the Police and Crime Commissioner. 
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Should you have any further enquiries 
concerning this matter, please write or contact the Freedom of Information Officer on telephone 
number 0115 8445998 or e-mail carolinehenrypcc@nottinghamshire.pnn.police.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

Kayt Radford 
 
 
Kayt Radford 
Business Support Manager 
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